












































 



 

Dr. Adeola Adetunji giving a good will massage 

Furthermore, Frantz Celetine, Chief of Mission 
represented by Barr. Elizabeth Poage, National 
Programme   Officer, IOM noted that IOM has supported the 
Nigerian Ministry of Labour as well as other relevant agencies in 
supporting migration labour on the National Policy on migrant 
labour between 2017 and 2021. She applauded AYGF on the MICC 
project, noting that IOM was pleased with the project which was 
reviewed by stakeholders adding that a review would be sent to the 
ministry of labour to examine challenges faced by victims. She 
further applauded AYGF for the successful implementation of the 
MICC II project noting that the outcome of the project would 
contribute immensely to improving the overall labour migration 
governance in Nigeria. 






























































































